WOODBRIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT

40 Beecher Road — South
Woodbridge, Connecticut 06525

Jonatban 3. Budd, Ph.D. — Superintendent

February 4, 2022
Dear Woodbridge School District Community,
Please find below important health and safety updates related to this past week:

* First, we continue to thank you for keeping your child home from school when your child feels sick, or has a
fever, runny nose, or shortness of breath. Additionally, your child should come to Beecher with a mask that fits
well over his/her nose and mouth.

o Continued contact-tracing provides transparent communication to our staff and families of potential exposure
they had to other individuals with COVID-19. Since my last communication in this regard (January 28), we
have contact-traced based on notifications that 5 members of our community tested positive for COVID-19, and
were at Beecher Road School when potentially contagious:

Reported | Last at # of additional BRS community

st to BRS BRS members quarantined
] 1/29/22 1/28/22 0
2 1/30/22 1/26/22 0
3 1/30/22 1/28/22 2
4 211722 1/28/22 2
5 2/2/22 2/1/22 2

e We continue to have a supply of COVID-19 rapid self-test kits for use by children who: (a) have had direct
“close contact” exposure to an individual who has tested positive for COVID-19; or (b} are exhibiting
symptoms and need to be screened for COVID-19. If your child falls into either category and you need a
test, please e-mail our Nursing Supervisor, Ms. Robin Froehle, RN, who will approve your request, place
your name on the test pickup list, and advise you of test pickup protocols.

o If your child tests positive for COVID-19, please continue to e-mail all of the foliowing three individuals so
that we can advise you timely on next steps related to your child’s education: BRS Principal Analisa
Sherman (asherman @woodbridgeps.org); BRS Assistant Principal Jimmy Sapia
(jsapia@woodbridgeps.org); and Superintendent Jonathan Budd (jbudd @ woodbridgeps.org).

Thank you for your continued support of the health and safety of every single member of our community.
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